Class 6 Newsletter February 2025

Dear families,

Welcome back and we hope that you have all had an enjoyable and restful half-term
break. This term has a geography and food technology theme: Enough for everyone —
the benefits of eating in-season jfood.

SATs and residential evening

We are running SATs and residential trip information sessions on Monday 3 March. Please
ensure that you have signed up to one of the two available sessions (3:30 - 4:30pm or 5:00
6:00pm). These sessions are intended as information for both yourself and your child so
please feel free to bring them along.

Homework

It was again a collectively strong effort with homework last half term. Homework will
continue to be set on a Friday and due in the following Friday. Please also look out for
the topic work project set for this term (glued in the homework books).

Reading

Thank you for all the effort with home reading. Please keep reading at the top of the
agenda as we head towards Easter. I will continue to run the reading raffle each
week. Three reads signed by an adult will give automatic entry into the Friday prize
draw.

PE

Our PE days remain as Wednesday and Fridays. Please make sure that your child
continues to bring full indoor and outdoor PE kit for these days. When possible, we will
try and cover some PE sessions outside so please do ensure that your child has an
extra layer as well as hat and gloves.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gay and Miss Hornsey




